From: Elders, Real Life Ministries Silver Valley

To: Real Life Family & Friends

“Interim Pastoral and Administrative Support”

We as a church family continue to mourn the loss of Gene, our dear friend and lead pastor. Let us all continue to serve, support, and pray for each other, knowing that in the midst of our grief we still have Jesus' mission to reach the world for Him one person at a time. Realizing that the passing of Gene has left a gap in our lives and church leadership, the Real Life Silver Valley eldership has determined that it would be wise to ask for help as we process this tragic loss to our church and community. 

We have asked Real Life Post Falls if they would send us one of their team, not as a replacement for our lead pastor, but to minister to our staff and eldership. To also help us fill the leadership and administrative gap that Gene's passing has created until God directs us to our next step as His church. Our Real Life family in Post Falls has graciously offered to send us Greg Turbin to walk with us through this time. Greg and his wife, Tina have been longtime friends of both Gene and Christy as well as a pastor with Real Life for the past 22 years.

We have been blessed to experience the love and support of our other Real Life church families. We could not be prouder of our God and our church family here in the Silver Valley for the love, care, and support you have all shown to each other.  Please contact your elders, pastors, or staff if you have any questions, needs, or concerns.  Thank you and know that we love you and continue to pray for you. 









